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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 11:52 AM
To: 'Schaefer, Peter'
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey
Subject: RE: RO0469-6039 College Ave., Oakland - suspending GWM pending closure review

Peter, 

We concur with suspending groundwater monitoring pending the completion of closure review for the above referenced 
case. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 11:26 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey 
Subject: RO0469-6039 College Ave., Oakland - suspending GWM pending closure review 
 
Jerry, 
 
Per our conversation today, CRA will suspend groundwater pending closure review.  I anticipate sending ACEH a closure 
request before 10/1/10. 
 
Regards, 
 
Peter Schaefer 
 


